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Weston Hurd LLP
is pleased to announce that

MATTHEW C. MILLER
has been named
a Partner of the firm

Matthew Miller focuses his practice on commercial and business litigation, employment
litigation, creditors' rights, business transactions, and real estate matters. He has specific
experience representing automobile, truck, motorcycle, and recreational vehicle dealers
with respect to administrative and regulatory proceedings, consumer claims, dealer
compliance programs, manufacturer disputes and commercial transactions. Matthew also
represents clients in shareholder disputes, non-compete and non-solicitation agreements,
and trade secret actions.

Matthew joined Weston Hurd as an associate in 2009 after receiving his J.D. from
Cleveland-Marshall College of Law and obtaining his Ohio Bar admission. He received his
B.S.B.A. in 2006 from Bucknell University. Matthew has admission before the United States
District Court for the Northern District of Ohio, the United States District Court for the
Southern District of Ohio, the United States District Court for the Eastern District of
Michigan, and the United States District Court for the Northern District of Indiana.

He is a member of the American, Ohio State and Cleveland Metropolitan Bar associations
and since 2015, Matthew has been named an Ohio Rising Star in business litigation by
Thomson Reuters.
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